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Agenda Item 
Item 4. A. – Report from Dakota County SWCD 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
Joe Barten from the Dakota County Soil and Water Conservation District (Dakota SWCD) will present 
the results of the 2024 monitoring conducted in Dakota County on behalf of the LMRWD. He will also 
provide information about the Dakota Landscaping for Clean Water program. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No action recommended – for information only 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, February 19, 2025 


